March 2003

Dear Meadow Lake Association Co-owner:

In answer to questions, complaints, and to comply with the Fire Marshal's and insurance company's regulations, the Meadow Lake Association Board of Directors has set forth the following policy regarding the use and storage of gas grills at Meadow Lake.

Please keep this POLICY with your copy of the Meadow Lake Association's By-laws.

- A gas grill is the <u>only</u> item that may be stored on a patio during the winter months.
- ➤ If you live in a "D" Unit, you may store your gas grill on your balcony during the winter months.
- Gas grills may NOT be used during the summer months on a balcony of a "D" Unit.
- ➤ Gas grills may NOT be stored inside garages during the winter months (unless the propane tank is removed and stored elsewhere).
- ➤ Gas grills may NOT be used inside garages during the summer months.
- ➤ Propane storage tanks should NEVER be stored in your garage.

Thank you for your cooperation and consideration of your neighbors in this safety issue.

Violations of this policy will be subject to a fine of \$25.00 for each occurrence.

Sincerely,

Meadow Lake Association Board of Directors